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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

It’s been another fantastic week of growth and flourishing at Watermoor. Please see 

some of the photo highlights in this week’s WOW edition! 
 

 

Y6 Fundraising 

 

Our Y6 fundraising team have worked so hard this year to raise money 

for enrichment for our Y6 class. Thank you to everyone who has 

supported their efforts by purchasing raffle tickets on the gate.  

 

They have been able to subsidise the Y6 residential as a result making it 

affordable for everyone to attend. Thank you! 

 

 

E-safety 

 

We welcomed PC Simon Williams to school last 

week to share some important information about 

keeping children safe online. He has shared some 

helpful guides which are attached to the Parent Mail 

email along with this newsletter. Please do have a 

read through and come and speak to one of our 

safeguarding leads (Mrs Smith, Miss Nobbs, Mrs 

Montgomery or Mrs Ellis) if you have any worries or 

concerns about your child’s online safety. We are 

here to help and support you. 

 

On Monday, Mrs Smith will be focusing on ‘A’ for 

accept with the whole school in our next e-safety 

worship. Follow this link to join the ‘SMART’ crew 

as they find out about online safety: 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/the-adventures-
of-kara-winston-and-the-smart-crew/chapter1/ 

 

Car boot Sales 

 

Children from our Breakfast and After-School Club have been 

making posters for the district council to advertise the Kingshill 

Car Boot Sales this year! They will be used to advertise the events 

on social media in the coming weeks. Keep an eye out for them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key events next week: 

 

Best wishes and have a wonderful weekend, 

 

 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 29th Apr   

Tues 30th Apr  

Wed 1st May Y4 swimming 

Thurs 2nd May Polling station in Community Room 

Fri 3rd May  

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: George 

Y1: Poppy F 

Y2: Harvey 

Y3: James 

Y4: Lottie 

Y5: Harry 

Y6: Adam 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Freddie 

Y1: Henry B 

Y2: Milo 

Y3: Emily 

Y4: Stanley 

Y5: Lily 

Y6: Mason 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/the-adventures-of-kara-winston-and-the-smart-crew/chapter1/
https://www.childnet.com/resources/the-adventures-of-kara-winston-and-the-smart-crew/chapter1/
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We have been learning about 

growing in Fireflies this term and 

have even planted our own seeds! 

 

Pixies took part in a fun-packed  

taster session with the Football Fun 

Factory this afternoon!  

 

 

Fawns Class enjoyed visiting the 

Coram Life Education tent with 

Harold the Giraffe last week, 

learning all about their bodies and 

keeping healthy. 
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Unicorns learnt all about the functions of 

different parts of the body in 

‘PSHE’ (Personal, Social, Health and 

Economic education) this week.  

They had fun identifying parts of the 

body according to their function using 

diagrams… and themselves! 

Giants Class and the Griffins worked 

together this afternoon to learn key 

cricket skills including batting and 

under-arm bowling. 

They showed respect towards one 

another throughout! 
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The Dragons have created some beautiful Egyptian artwork this week 

by applying striking silhouettes to a sunset background. 

 

Phoenixes created posters to raise 

awareness about the impact of 

climate change on our planet and 

conducted their very own protest 

march around the school! 

 

Congratulations to the children who 

topped our leaderboards in our ‘How 

Have You Grown?’ worship at the 

end of last term.  

 

Keep up the hard work! 

 

To get to the top of the leaderboards, children practise their times tables using the 

TTRS app and complete as much reading, and as many quizzes, as they can on 

Accelerated Reader. For more information, please see our website:  

https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/links-for-home-learning 

https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/links-for-home-learning

